
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday 29th April 2024 
 

World Maths Day 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We will be celebrating World Maths Day on Thursday 23rd May. In school, we will be spending 
the whole day as mathematicians doing a variety of mathematical activities.  
 
Children can dress up for this day. This could mean wearing something with a number on it; 
wearing something with a pattern; or anything else that is maths related.  
 
We would like to welcome parents to join us to take part in a maths-based activity with your 
child. You are invited to come into school at the following times: 

• Year 1 and EY Parents from 2:40pm until 3pm (Year 2 are on a trip that day so will not 

be in school.) 

• KS2 parents from 9am until 9:20am. 

 
Please enter and exit the building via the main reception.  
 
We look forward to enjoying our maths celebrations with you.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Miss M. Butt 
Maths Lead 


